From: Robert Duke <dukefamily1@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Thursday, April 1, 2010 10:46 PM

**To:** Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>

Subject: CFTC

## Dear CFTC,

I beg you please don't end the manipulation of the gold and silver markets. My family and friends need a little bit more time to buy gold and mainly silver. We just need another year or so. We all know how this will end, but if you could help out the little guy for just a wee bit longer so I can buy some more. I'm sure you wanted to come clean to the public rather soon, but if you could keep the lies going for just a bit more I would be so ever thankful.

I know you will do your best,

Sincerely,

Robert Duke :))))))))))))))))))))))